
West Goodlette-Frank Road Area Joint Stormwater-Sewer Project 
 

Current and Upcoming Construction Activity 

Updated 4-2-19 thru 4-20-19 

 

Phase 1 [Ridge Street and Rosemary Lane] 

• Work continues on installation of the sanitary sewer line on Ridge Street.  Anticipate construction from 

1123 Ridge Street to 1317 Ridge Street by 4-20-19. 

 

• Installation of stormwater drainage pipe along the north side of Ridge Street is scheduled to begin in the 

second week of April.  This work will start at the Goodlette-Frank Road ditch and progress toward 12th 

Street N 

• Work will remain idle along the western end of Rosemary Lane. 

 

• The installation of a large box culvert in the Goodlette-Frank Road ditch at the eastern end of Ridge 

Street has been delayed while waiting for the culvert pieces to be delivered to the site.   

 

• Expect construction activities to be occurring along Ridge and Rosemary for approximately the next 4 

or 5 months. 

 

Phase 2-1 [Cooper, Illinois, 14th and Ohio area]  

This work area also includes the related portions of 10th and 12th Streets N. 

 

• Cooper Drive: 

o Work will continue to complete the installation of the water line and make the service connections 

along Cooper Drive during the first three weeks of April. 

 

o Grinding of the asphalt and removal of driveway ends is scheduled for the first week of April. 

 

o Installation of the sanitary sewer force main from the pump station at 10th Street N to 14th Street N is 

scheduled for the first two weeks in April. 

 

• 14th Street North: 

o Water line installation is scheduled for the second week of April. 

 

o Upon completion of the water line installation, work will begin on installation of the stormwater 

drainage pipes from 14th out to the Goodlette-Frank Road ditch. 

 

• Expect construction activities to be occurring along Cooper and Illinois, for approximately the next 5 or 

6 months. 

 


